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13/06/2023 

MRS Brita Benjamin 
169 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 

RE: DA2023/0607 - 175 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

Attention Alex Keller, 
A week ago I talked to you about the DA 2023/0607 not having been displayed. 
I am told that there was briefly a notice ,secured only by blue tac, on display . I walk past twice nearly every day and did not see it. I see other notices nearby that are 
laminated and cable tied. There is still no notice, and on this basis alone ,the period of notice 
should be extended. I feel this is subterfuge by the developer and council has not properly 
informed the neighbours. 
I live two houses away and was not notified. My neighbour at 171 the closest house on the 
eastern side, was not notified, I informed her after seeing the inadequate notification map. Why 
5 residents across the rd and 1 on the same side? 
Many neighbours feel the need to see height poles and we would like some information about 
that please. 
Thank you in advance for your prompt action on these issues. 

2023/373279


